
St. Clare Church 
1411 Cross Street 
O’Fallon 

Please join The 
Philharmonic Society 
of Belleville as they 
Present OneSound 
Sunday, a Sensory 
Friendly concert for 
children and adults 
of all ages.  

For Tickets or more 
information, please 
visit 
www.bellevillephilha
rmonic.org  

Sensory Friendly is 
having the freedom 
to move about, sing, 
dance, or wander 
while enjoying the 
live musical concert. 
Please join us for this 
spectacular 
performance!

OneSound Sunday 
January 21, 2018  3pm
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